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June 4, 2025
Dear Hazel Park Staff and Families,

We are proud to share that, pending Board of Education approval, Mr. George Dimas will be appointed as the next
Principal of Hazel Park High School, effective July 1, 2025.

Mr. Dimas is a lifelong member of the Hazel Park Schools family. Throughout his career, he has demonstrated
unwavering dedication, compassion, and commitment to our students, staff, and community. His deep love for Hazel
Park and its traditions has made a lasting impact, and we are confident that he will continue to lead with integrity, care,

and purpose.

As Assistant Principal at Hazel Park High School, Mr. Dimas has built strong relationships, supported student success,
and upheld the values that define our Viking spirit. He will carry forward the incredible legacy of leadership established
by Mrs. Tammy McHenry and continue the strong traditions that make Hazel Park High School such a special place.

We will be posting the Hazel Park High School Assistant Principal position soon. This position will be open to both
internal and external candidates and will be posted on the district website under Human Resources. Our goal is to have

the position filled before the start of the new school year.

Please join us in congratulating Mr. Dimas on this well-deserved opportunity. We are excited about the future of Hazel
Park High School under his leadership!

Warm Regards,

s,

Amy Kruppe, Ed.D
Superintendent
Hazel Park Schools



